
Present contact information: 

Address: PO Box 103 

       Richvale, CA 95974 
Cell: 630.313.0132 

Email: eric.belz@efca.org 

 
Dear family and friends, 
Early Tuesday morning (6/11), I leave Holly and the kids in 
Seattle with her family, and travel again to Dar es Salaam, 
Tanzania to continue training African pastors. The time will 
be filled with preaching and ministering in village 
settings as well as training 15 African pastor-equippers 
who are gathering to study through the text and theology 
of Genesis in their third workshop. I’m blessed to have my 
good friend Steve Reid joining me for this training as the 
days will be very full, and the extra help will be much appreciated.  
 
Encouraging Testimony – Is the training we do really going anywhere? 
The answer is a resounding “YES!!!” Pastor Enock (one of the pastors 
I’ll be training next week) recently wrote me that he has taken the 
training to six groups of 67 pastors in NW Tanzania, and they have so 
far passed that training on to 218 other pastors and church leaders. 
Enock’s vision is to give these tools to every pastor in his region. 
God is moving, pastors are growing, the Word is being preached, and 
your investment is making an eternally significant difference. Read 
more on our website: http://belzglobal.com 
 
Recent mission work 
In the month of May I trained a group of pastors and church leaders in Prescott, AZ, met with several 
different mission teams in AZ and CA, strategized with pastors and leaders toward global equipping, 
and assisted in developing training resources and tools for use in equipping pastors. 
 
Upcoming schedule - Please PRAY for the Spirit to guide and empower throughout. 

 June 11-25 – Training African pastors in Dar es Salaam, Tanzania; preaching in churches; 
visiting ministries; encouraging pastors; getting rid of household items in Dar. 

 June 26-29 – Quick trip with Holly to Arizona. 
 June 30-July 5 –New Orleans, LA -National conference and meetings with Global Training Team. 
 July or August – Hopefully move into permanent home and set up our life, furnish home, start 

kids in new schools, etc.  
 

 
 
THANK YOU for your faithful and generous partnership with us in prayer and finances.  
 

With love and gratitude, 
  

June 2013 

Email Newsletters - We are switching to a new email distributor for our newsletters. If you 
know someone we should add, or want to make any changes, please let us know.  
 

mailto:eric.belz@efca.org
http://belzglobal.com/ministry/2013/05/14/second-and-third-generation-trainings/

